



## NEWS LETTER DECEMBER 2023



## Wishing You a blessed Christmas and a prosperous new year.

## Dear Client,

We wish you and your families a blessed Christmas and prosperous New Year. Wherever your travels may take you, may your journey be free from stress and bring you home safely.

Please note that our office will be closed from 20 December 2023 until 5 January 2024 and our office will be open again on Monday 8 January 2024. For any urgent matter please contact Petra on 082 550 3419.

We are exited about the new year and we are looking forward to all the the new opportunities and growth.

Seasons Greetings, ManageMyWebsite Team